
 

December 19, 2018 

To: Environmental Monitor 

From: Massachusetts Division of Fisheries & Wildlife 

Re: Notification of filing a Notice of Intent and Ecological Restoration Limited Project Appendix A to 
Form 3 for Wildlife Habitat Management at the Stafford Hill Management Area in Cheshire, MA 

Notice: MassWildlife will file the Notice of Intent with the Cheshire Conservation Commissions and MA 
DEP in January 2019.  

Project Description: Stafford Hill WMA Habitat Project will be conducted on the Stafford Hill Rd and 
Jenks Rd section of the WMA in Cheshire. The project is tailored to enhance wildlife habitat using 
mowing, timber harvesting, vegetation control, and prescribed fire techniques. The project qualifies as 
an Ecological Restoration Limited Project (ERLP), as restoring/enhancing this habitat will improve the 
interest of wildlife habitat, an identified interest of the Wetlands Protection Act (M.G.L c. 131). 

More Information: Further information about the Notice of Intent, including examination of copies, and 
public hearing may be obtained from the Cheshire Conservation Commission.  See Conservation 
Commission website for the meeting schedule for exact dates and agendas on all public hearings 

• Cheshire Conservation Commission 
80 Church St 
PO Box 647 
Cheshire, MA 01225 
413-743-1690 
 

 


